
 
 

 

Waiver Renewal Process 

 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities Partnership for Hope (PFH) and Missouri Children 
with Developmental Disabilities (MOCDD) waivers expire June 30, 2023. Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) requires the state to obtain public input during the 
development of a waiver renewal in accordance with 42 CFR 441.304(f).  
 

The Division has started to develop the renewals and is requesting input from stakeholders, 
individuals, family members, and providers on current waiver programs. Additional 
information regarding the input submission process will be provided in the near 
future. Meanwhile, below are links to information about the PFH and MOCDD Waivers for 
review.  
 

Partnership for Hope Summary 

 

MOCDD Waiver Eligibility Requirements 
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/partnership-hope-summary
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/mocdd-waiver-eligibility-requirements

